

Executive Director Workshop Series and Executive Director Network Meeting

Values Based Budgeting

As we move forward in our province growing quality early learning there is a clear connection to our pedagogy and our financial growth and viability. We often begin our budgeting process with what we can't do. What if we considered a different approach? How can our vision and and values be the driving force in our budgeting process? And how can we consider the voices of our people inside of this process? Join Lorrie Baird and Sheila Olan-MacLean for this half day session that will engage you in dialogue and dreaming.

Wednesday October 19, 2016 • 8:30 am Registration and light breakfast, 9:00 am Workshop start, 12:00 pm Networking lunch, 12:30 to 2:30 pm is Executive Director Network Session • ECCDC, 3340 Schmon Parkway, Thorold (Community Boardroom) • \$75 includes light morning refreshments and lunch • To register, contact the ECCDC at 905.646.7311 ext. 304, email eccdc@eccdc.org or visit www.eccdc.org



Lorrie Baird has worked in the early childhood field for over 30 years as a classroom educator, program supervisor, college evaluator and course

writer and workshop facilitator. Currently she holds the position of Associate Executive Director with Compass Early Learning and Care. She is also an associate trainer with Margie Carter and Deb Curtis at Harvest Resources.



Sheila Olan-MacLean RECE, Executive Director, Compass Early Learning and Care has been a passionate advocate in the field of early learning and care for 40 years. Sheila received her diploma

in Early Childhood Education from Fleming College. As a Resource Teacher, Administrative Director, Funding Coordinator, and Executive Director, Sheila's passion for this profession has been demonstrated through her quest for beautiful spaces for children, families and ourselves. In 2001, she became the Executive Director of Kawartha Child Care Services, now Compass Early Learning and Care.